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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to start by saying a huge thank you for your support throughout this academic year. I am in no doubt 
that 2024/25 has been one of the most positive and transformational years for Ormiston NEW Academy. Behaviour 
has improved markedly, uniform standards have been higher than ever before, and achievement points have 
smashed all previous records. This is a sign that students at Ormiston NEW understand and value the importance of 
their time in school and respect each other and everyone within the school community. It is a privilege to be the 
Principal of such an inclusive and inspiring academy full of students who strive to achieve excellence every day. 
 
In the coming days, you will receive a link to some online learning that children are required to engage in during the 
summer holidays. If your child does not have access to a device and you have requested a paper work pack, this will 
be handed to your child ready to complete during the summer. 
 
Our Year 11 and Sixth Form pupils have shown great endeavour throughout the year and remained focused and 
determined right up to their summer examinations. The fruits of their labour will soon be evident, and we are excited 
for this year’s outcomes. Exam Results days for Summer 2025 are as follows:  

• Thursday 14th August – Summer A Level Results Day in Endeavour Hall from 09.00 – 11.00 
• Thursday 21st August – Summer GCSE Results Day in Endeavour Hall from 10.00 – 12.00 

 
Although the summer hasn’t even started yet, I wanted to outline the return dates for pupils in September. Please 
find below a breakdown of this information for the first week back: 

• Monday 1st September and Tuesday 2nd September: INSET Days. No pupil on site. 
• Wednesday 3rd September: Y7, 11 and 12 only. Students to arrive at the normal time of 8.35am. 
• Thursday 4th September: All year groups. Students to arrive at the normal time of 8.35am. 
• Friday 5th September: All year groups. Students to arrive at the normal time of 8.35am. 

 
All students will be expected to attend in full school uniform, details of which can be found here: 
https://onewa.co.uk/for-students/uniform. One of our core values is pride, and this is abundantly evident when 
children are wearing their full uniform in school; they are representing the academy with pride and demonstrating 
their togetherness with their fellow peers. 
 
Our final newsletter of the academic year will be sent out to you all soon, and this will encapsulate all of the fantastic 
events and activities that you may have seen on our socials over the past half term. Please give it a read; there really 
are some incredible students here at Ormiston NEW that we all want to celebrate. 
 
Finally, I hope you have a wonderful summer with your families. Thank you, once again, for your support this year – 
you are helping us drive the academy forward to bring success to every child. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. C. Cooling 
Principal 
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